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Greetings BFC! 

 

This Sunday, June 10th is the Sunday School Yard Sale!  
We welcome all good condition donations for sale. Please bring your donated items 

on Sunday morning.   

We greatly appreciate your support. All the sale will help to fund the activities at Sunday school. 

In case of rain it will be postponed to the 17th. 

 

Click here to watch last week's Weekly Update! 
 

 

 

 

“Natural Womanhood” 

WFWP program sponsored by WFWP &UPF/USA 

 

Coming this Sunday!! 

 

June 10, Sunday noon at the Belvedere Main House, WFWP and UPF-USA are holding a free 

educational presentation, "Natural Womanhood" about a new approach to women’s healthcare 

through awareness of one's hormonal activity. This method can help facilitate or prevent 

pregnancy naturally as well as address our overall health. Our guest speaker will be 

Weronika  Janczuk, FEMM instructor from the World Youth Alliance. Guests are welcome! Light 

refreshments will be served. 

 

For information and to let us know you are coming, contact Kathy Ross at kathrynross82@  

gmail,com or Lynn Walsh at walshome2000@  yahoo,com. 



 

 

 

Click here to read more about FEMM 
 

 

 

 

 
EPIC 2018, an Incredible two-week Divine Principle summer workshop opportunity for high 

schoolers (including recent graduates), is here! Scholarships and grants are available! 

 

Registration form: 

goo,gl/forms/USRhPeLCZLSwgWw62 

 

Last summer, we held our first EPIC ("Embodying Principles in Culture") workshop for high 

school students. It was an amazing two week experience focused on learning and teaching 

the Divine Principle together. EPIC is back for round 2 this summer, coming at you bigger, 

better, and brighter than before this July 14th-28th! We have an unshakable faith in the 

power of the Divine Principle to transform and improve the lives of our young people — and 

through them, the world. Because of this, our core staff has invested many hours and days 

of work into developing a stellar two week workshop to help educate our high schoolers. 

 

This year, we will be holding the workshop in the beautiful Morning Garden, where we will 

study the DP from cover to cover, practice teaching it to one another, learn about True 

Parents’ life course, and take a weekend camping retreat into the mountains of New 

Hampshire to appreciate God’s beautiful creation, among many other activities! We truly 

hope to create a life-changing experience that our participants will carry with them for the 

rest of their lives. 

 

Please click the registration link below, and be sure to register by June 7th to receive the 

lower early bird price! We are offering scholarships and grants to those students who 

cannot afford to pay the full price for the workshop - we don’t want money to be an obstacle 

to a young person’s life of faith. 

 

Registration form: 

goo,gl/forms/USRhPeLCZLSwgWw62 

 

A short video of some of our adventures from EPIC last year: 

www,youtube,com/watch?v=wYaZGgeZIJE 

 

This is our youcaring fundraising page to raise money for scholarships and grants: 

www,youcaring,com/epicparticipants-1187355 

 


